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January 19, 2021 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Water Conservation Notice Cancelled for Kalapana Water 

System 
 

AFFECTED AREA:  KALAPANA, PUNA, HAWAI‘I ISLAND 

This is an important Department of Water Supply (DWS) message for Tuesday, January 19, 2021. 

Effective immediately, the Water Conservation Notice for affected Kalapana customers is cancelled. 

Normal water use may resume. 

 

The Department of Water Supply thanks its affected customers for conserving water during this period.  

The DWS reminds everyone that safe drinking water is a finite resource that should be used efficiently 

and wisely. To learn more about water conservation, please visit our website at www.hawaiidws.org.  

For more information please call 961-8050 during normal business hours, 961-8790 for after-hour 

emergencies, or email: dws@hawaiidws.org. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

This is your Hawaiʻi County Department of Water Supply. 
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